
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following Mr. Kerfoot’s recent letter, I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Head of School 
at Alsop High School. With over 25 years of experience in education and a proven record in driving 
school improvement, I am committed to supporting staff development and enhancing the life 
chances of all our students. It is a privilege to lead such a remarkable school with a proud history of 
supporting families across Walton and beyond. 
 
Alsop High School is part of Omega Multi-Academy Trust, a values-driven organisation centred 
around a simple yet powerful philosophy: placing children at the heart of every decision. As 
members of Omega MAT, we uphold high expectations for ourselves, each other, and every 
student, striving to provide an education that meets the standards we would expect for our own 
children. 
 
We take great pride in our school, our students, and our staff. Together, we are working to build a 
culture of excellence that upholds the highest standards of behaviour, academic achievement, and 
curriculum quality. Our staff are fully committed to doing what is best for our school community, 
ensuring that every effort contributes to the academic success of each student. 
 
We will have a strong focus on uniform, behaviour, and attendance, and we make no apologies for 
focusing on these areas. Through clear and robust processes, we aim to make Alsop High School a 
safe, positive environment where all students can achieve academically, socially, and emotionally. 
Known for our strong pastoral care, our dedicated team works closely with families to meet the 
unique needs of every student. 
 
In return for your child’s commitment to our standards, they will receive an outstanding education 
from passionate, dedicated staff who genuinely care about each student's success. We look 
forward to partnering with each family in our school community. 
 
Over the coming months, I will be reviewing our processes to explore further improvements to 
benefit every student, all grounded in our core values and ethos. Our mission is to secure lasting 
improvement and enrich the school experience for every student. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to meeting and working with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Peter Mee 
Head of School 
 

 


